
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, promote reading for pleasure and to 
encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we are having a school book 
fair on Wednesday 11th May. 
 
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne 
Partner, Wendy Owen and every book purchased will contribute towards a 
very generous allowance of brand-new FREE books for our school. Usborne 
are a leading publisher with a range of over 3,000 books including lots of 
titles to support learning and the curriculum, fabulous fiction and many 
hobbies and activities. 
 
Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £10 of books purchased, we could 
get £6 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
The children will visit the book fair during the day with their teachers and 
will make a note of any specific books they like. This will then be sent home 
for you to consider and details will be included how to order. Books will be 
delivered to school and distributed to the children. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share 
and enjoy. 
 
For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your 
child, please contact: Wendy Owen on 07931516987 or email: 
wendyowenbooks@gmail.com 
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